[image: MCj03499960000[1]]Eighth Grade Class of 2015
Promotion & Dinner Dance Guidelines

Acceptable Attire for Promotion
Boys
· Boys should wear dress pants and dress shirts.
· Suits, sport coats, and ties are optional.
Girls
· Girls may wear semi-formal attire (church or holiday dresses or pantsuits).

Acceptable Attire for the Dinner Dance 
Boys
· Tuxedoes are NOT permitted.
· Casual attire (jeans, t-shirts, and gym shoes) are NOT permitted.
Girls
· Dresses that are too short or too revealing are NOT permitted.  Please use good taste ladies! Shoulders should not be bare, please wear a shrug / shawl with your dress if it is too revealing. 
· Casual attire (jeans, t-shirts, and gym shoes) are NOT permitted.

General Guidelines for Promotion and the Dinner Dance 
· All students must be passing every class (academic and core plus) for the year to participate in promotion.
· All students must submit a Community Project in order to participate in promotion.
· Students that have failed two academic classes must attend summer school to obtain credit to move on to high school.
· Students that have failed three or more core academic classes will be retained for the year and repeat the 8th grade.
· Promotion always starts on time and typically lasts approximately one hour. 
· Students are to report to their 1st hour classroom PROMPTLY between 8:45 – 9:00 a.m. on Friday, June 12, 2015.  Promotion begins PROMPTLY at 9:30 a.m.
· Flowers or balloons delivered to the school will NOT be delivered to students.  There will not be enough time for this.
· No limousines will be allowed on school property.  Remember this is an 8th grade promotion, not a high school graduation.  Keep it simple.   
· [image: MCj04159800000[1]]It is suggested that students limit their number of guests to four (4).  Seating will be available on a first come, first serve basis starting at 9:00 a.m.
· The Dinner Dance is being held at Farina’s of Berkley 2485 Coolidge Highway, Berkley, Michigan 48072
· Tickets are $25.00 and are on sale until Friday, May 21st.  The Dinner Dance will be held from 5:30 – 10:00 p.m. on June 11th, 2015.
· Dinner will be served promptly at 6:00 pm
· Only members of the TMS Class of 2015 are permitted to attend the Dinner Dance.
[bookmark: _GoBack]If you have further questions, please contact Ms. Rankin at 248-746-7401 or dawn.rankin@southfieldk12.org.
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